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Statement From State Senator Jose Peralta

“I urge the United States Senate to swiftly confirm Thomas Perez as the next Secretary of

Labor.  Mr. Perez is a stalwart champion of worker and immigrant rights who has the skill

and experience to be an excellent Secretary of Labor.  Confirming Mr. Perez would be

historic, as he would be the first Dominican-American to ascend to a cabinet-level position.”
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